
 
 
 
 

URGENT BUSINESS 
 

TUESDAY, 11 JUNE 2013 
 
 
 
Please find enclosed Urgent Business Notice in connection with the following: 
 
 
 
1. TERMS OF REFERENCE FOR THE CANAL CORRIDOR NORTH CABINET LIAISON 

GROUP (Pages 1 - 5) 
 
 The Chief Executive has consulted with the Leader to take an Urgent Business Decision.  

The reason for the urgency in this case is that the constitution stipulates that the terms of 
reference need to be approved by Cabinet before the liaison group can meet.  Approval is 
required prior to the next scheduled meeting of Cabinet on 25th June as a meeting of the 
Canal Corridor North Cabinet Liaison Group has been arranged for Wednesday 19th June.  
(Cabinet (28.5.13) Minute 5 (1) refers). 
  

  
 
 
 
 
Queries regarding these documents 
 
Please contact Liz Bateson - Democratic Services - telephone 01524 582047, or email: 
ebateson@lancaster.gov.uk. 
 
Democratic Services, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster LA1 1PJ 
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